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Interview with
save the trees

club
Q.1 Why did you decide to
start a club?
It is because we hate seeing
people pull bark off the trees.
Q.2 Did you ask someone to
put more trees in?
Yes, we asked Mrs Dumicich.
Q.3 Can other children join
the club?
Yes, we already have sixty-
five members!
Q.4 What do you plan to do
now?
We plan to stop people
ripping leaves and bark off
trees and do a fundraiser.
Q.6 Do you have any
meetings?
Yes, we do, every lunch.
Thank you, Save the trees
club for your time

You might have noticed some
year 5&6s wearing orange

vests. They are to talk to you if
you are fighting with your

friends,  and they might say
stop fighting or please stop

that. Do as they say.

Orange vests
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Winter uniform
Winter is very cold so make
sure you wear your winter
uniform. Girls in year 5&6
wear a white shirt, navy

stockings and a skirt. Boys in
kindergarten to year 6 wear a
white shirt, navy pants and a

tie. Girls between
kindergarten and year 4 wear

a white shirt, pinafore and
navy stockings. 

SRC’s
There are new SRC’s for the
term! If you were one last

term, remember to give your
badge to the next person if
you haven’t already done it!

For meetings go to Miss
Wheeler’s class.

Playgrounds
Kindy and year 1 are allowed
on the playground closest to

the log. Years 2-4 are
allowed on the one closest to

the oval. Year 5s&6s are
allowed on the new K-block

playground. Have fun!

There are some things we
need to improve in primary
school. For one, picking up
rubbish. Two, you need to

remember which playground
you’re allowed on and stay on

that one.

Reminders




